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MARKET RELEASE 

Argosy Board appoints new Director 
 

The Board of Argosy Property Limited has appointed Chris Gudgeon as an independent 

Director of the Company with effect from 14 November 2018. 

Chris has been involved in property, investment, development and construction in New 

Zealand for more than 25 years. He was previously Chief Executive of Kiwi Property Group and is 

a past president of Property Council New Zealand. 
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Enquiries 

Peter Mence 

Chief Executive Officer 

Argosy Property Limited 

Telephone: 09 304 3411 

Email: pmence@argosy.co.nz 

 

Dave Fraser 

Chief Financial Officer 

Argosy Property Limited 

Telephone: 09 304 3469 

Email: dfraser@argosy.co.nz 

 

Stephen Freundlich 

Head of Investor Relations  

Argosy Property Limited 

Telephone: 09 304 3426 

Email: sfreundlich@argosy.co.nz 


